


passed Federally. This ban is premature on City Council's part.

Further more I don't think this city needs the advice of an extreme activist from out of
province, who does not respect the Charter of Rights and Freedoms and is pushing
his one sided radical views in a very intimidating manner.

I would strongly urge City Council to stick to governing this city according to your
jurisdiction and to STOP moving forward on this ban.

Sincerely A concerned citizen of Saskatoon, 
Mary Riendeau 
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